
Full Day A/B schedule Starting April 19

April 8, 2021

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are happy to announce we are changing to full day 7:45 -1:45 Monday through Thursday on
the A/B schedule beginning Monday, April 19. We will continue the Friday 8:00 - 11:00 online
class through Friday, May 14.  Buses will be providing transportation for this new schedule.

Our plan is to continue to follow the new CDC guidance for physical distancing in school
settings. This is being done by reducing distance requirements from six feet to three feet in
many instances, so long as COVID-19 safety protocols are maintained. Your child’s primary
contact with other children will be within the classroom. All students will be with their grade level
during recess and lunch. Some students may go to another classroom in their grade level for a
30 minute reading group.

A/B schedule for full day in person learning:
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday (school day schedule attached)
Car Drop off 7:30        Car Pick Up 1:45 PM
Friday - Online class at home 8:00 - 11:00 through Friday May 14.

All school computers will need to be returned in the last two weeks of May. See the attached
Computer Return schedule to know the day and time your family is asked to bring computers
and chargers. Please remember that you signed a form agreeing to pay for any unreturned
computer and chargers. Also, parents will need to pay for any damages.

Thank you for your ongoing support and flexibility throughout this challenging year. We are
grateful for all that you have done to help your child be successful at school. It is wonderful
seeing your children back at Kahakai!

Sincerely,

Jan Silberman
Interim Principal


